FW: Dog lattrineallandorr@shaw.ca

Subject: FW: Dog lattrineallandorr@shaw.ca
Date: Fri, 15 Apr 2005 19:29:20 -0700
From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@dnv.org>, "James Ridge" <James_Ridge@dnv.org>,
"Senior Management Committee" <managecomm@adnv.org>, <fonvca@fonvca.org>
CC: <adangelo@nsnews.com>

Dear Mr.............

Thank you for your email. In addition to children and adults, as you

have mentioned, our park employees too are affected by this barbarism.
However, it seems CUPE does not care that their members who have to cut
the lawns and maintain the playing fields are being exposed to a severe
health hazard created by dog excrement.

Thank you,
Ernie Crist

----- Original Message-----

From: ...........

Sent: Saturday, April 16, 2005 6:30 PM
To: Ernie Crist

Subject: Dog lattrine

Just wanted to drop you a line to let you know that i support your

position 100%.I'm sick and tired of going to play soccer with my son or
daughter on a field with NO DOGS ON PLAYING FIELD signs all around it
and having to wipe shit off of my kids shoes and clothes.Do these people
not have plenty of areas to walk already without having to use are kids
playing fields? Go to Kirkstone Park in Lynn Valley any morning and
there are ten people on the field,coffee in hand throwing balls for

their dogs.It's a morning ritual for these people.night is the same.How
they can find the shit at night is beyond me.l know i can find it in the
morning.Across my kids shorts and on their shoes and half the time mine
as well.Considerate dog owners my arse.
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